Psychology Club Minutes

November 16, 2010

- Hope everyone that attended the progressive dinner had a great time and enjoyed some good food.
- J. Kevin Taylor from career service stopped by to discuss service provided at the office of career service located on the second floor of Powell Hall-West. Brochures can be found on the bulletin board by the psychology breakroom.
- T-shirts will be in next week **Tuesday, November 23rd** come pick them up in the breakroom
- Tuesday, November 23rd is our Thanksgiving Feast you can still sign up to bring something. Signup sheets are located outside the psychology classrooms and breakroom.
- A tentative bowling night at Jac's lane is set for Saturday, December 4th; more information will be available as the date approaches. Please let me know if you are interested.
- There are only two more meetings until the semester is over. Hope to see everyone there.

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club.

Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday!